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Thank you for your business.  We are truly grateful to you for choosing a Butler 
Parachute to wear when you fly.  Your safety is the number one reason we dedicate 
ourselves to this business, and none of our achievements would be possible without 
you and your support.

Your satisfaction is our goal and we promise to stay supportive and reliable.  It is our 
desire to keep you satisfied with our products and services.  If you ever have questions 
or issues, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

All of our bailout systems come with 
a service log where the history of  
maintenance of the system is logged.

Your service log is located behind the 
certification tag that is sewn into the 
ripcord pin protector flap.  To access the 
log, open the pin protector flap and pull the 
ribbon that is sticking out of the pocket.

Some of our customers send us pictures of 
them wearing their parachutes around their 
aircraft.  We post these pictures on a cork 
board in the production area.  The folks 
who make our products really enjoy seeing 
their work in action.

If you ever happen to take a picture 
wearing your parachute in-or-around your 
airplane, we would really appreciate a 
copy.  This will not be used for advertising 
or commercial purposes.  We’ll just post it 
with pride on the company cork board!


